
Homeschool Association Guidelines 

In accordance with AACS, individual homeschools may not join SSACS only 
homeschool associations may join.  SSACS seeks to advance and build Christian 
Education primarily through Christian schools and homeschool organizations and 
is not able to accommodate individual homeschools. To this end, we have 
established the following criteria for homeschool associations. 

1. The homeschool association must be integrally connected and under the 
auspices of a local church and pastor who is in agreement and signs the 
SSACS Statement of Faith and exclusion clause. The Homeschool 
Association must be registered with the state with a state number attached 
to its title.  

2. The homeschool association must have a specific student registration 
signed by parent with the name, address and phone number as well as a 
signed (by parent) SSACS Statement of Faith  (A registration fee is 
recommended to at least cover the cost of membership to SSACS.) The 
Homeschool Association needs to have records of the students’ educational 
curriculum being used, grade level, academic progress within the 
curriculum used and other records consistent with aa school 

3. The homeschool association must have at least THREE (3) different 
homeschool families in membership 

4. There must be ONE designated contact person (Administrator, Director, 
Representative etc.) who will be the only contact person for SSACS 
materials (competition, convention etc.) That person will issue checks for 
membership, competitions etc.) 

5. Students may not be registered or members of other homeschool 
associations, schools or Christian schools NOT including dual enrollment 
with a college. 

6. The representative of the homeschool association will attend teacher 
conferences, competitions etc. to represent the school association. 

7. Registration to SSACS will be the same as all schools with the inclusion of a 
list of students, names and addresses. 

It is our desire to advance the quality of Christian education and avoid confusion 
for competitions and SSACS events.   
 


